
“Growing together at the heart of God’s community” 

Glazebury C.E. Primary school 

Head Teacher: Mrs Karen Mowbray   BA Hons, M Ed 

Warrington Road, Glazebury, Warrington, Cheshire. WA3 5LZ. 

         Tel: 01925 763 234                                                        Email: glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk   

 

   

4th September, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I wanted to write to inform you that our lovely Mrs Tate, has been in hospital last 

week and we are doing all we can to ensure she makes a speedy recovery, as such 

she will be returning to school on a short phased return. 

Please be assured that she will be in tomorrow (5.9.23) for the children and I am 

supporting and teaching the children in the afternoon. Mrs Jones is in addition with 

the children, Mrs Tate will also still be available on class dojo.  

I will of course let you know of further details as they become apparent. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Mowbray 

Head Teacher. 
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